
Ward 5 eblast, 09/09/24 
 
Paul A. Tisdale  

From:ptisdale1@yahoo.com 
Mon, Sep 9 at 7:06 PM 
Good evening, 
 
Tropical Storm Francine, expected to be designated Hurricane Francine, is churning in the Gulf 
of Mexico and projected to make landfall in Louisiana sometime Wednesday afternoon.  
 
Weather savvy residents know to keep an eye on weather reports for the next couple of days. 
 
See the WLOX, Weather report, 4:30 
WLOX weather page 
 
Expect lots of rain; high tides will affect water drainage, especially on Highway 90. 
 
Think you'll need sandbags?  See locations 
 
Receive traffic advisories and other advisories by way of Biloxi's B-Alert. 
 
The City of Biloxi's facebook page is also used for advisories. 
 
The phone number to the City's "info line" is 228.435.6300. 
 
Stay dry and stay safe! 
 
Paul 
 
 
Paul A. Tisdale 
Councilman, Ward 5 
www.tisdaleforbiloxi.com 
ptisdale1@yahoo.com 
(228) 297-6800 
Biloxi, Mississippi 
 

https://www.wlox.com/2024/09/09/francine-forms-gulf-forecast-become-hurricane/
https://www.wlox.com/weather/
https://www.wlox.com/2024/09/09/list-sandbag-locations-set-open-across-south-mississippi/
https://biloxi.ms.us/B-Alert/
https://www.facebook.com/cobiloxi

